
 
 

Newsletter – Summer 2021 
 
Dear Members, 
 
I hope everyone is well and looking forward to resuming our meetings and activities. Having spoken 
with many of our members, most are now feeling confident about restarting our regular meetings at 
Trimpley Village Hall.  
 
Outdoor session 
In the meantime, we will have another outdoor session on Thursday 24th June at 6-8pm in Stourport 
basin. Parking charges apply during the summer and are £2 for 2 hours and £4 for 3 hours.  If anyone 
feels so inclined we could meet at the Angel for lemonade afterwards. 
Remember to bring a chair, refreshments etc, and you might need insect repellent. 
 
Our first meeting at Trimpley Village Hall will be on Thursday 8th July at 7.15 pm 
There are still some precautions in place, such as hand-sanitising, wearing of masks when moving 
around, a one-way system and social distancing.  
To minimise the amount of cleaning required the kitchen will remain closed so we request that 
everyone bring their own refreshments. 
The toilets will be open. Access will be restricted to one at a time. 
The main door and exit doors will remain open, so ensure that you have a jacket should it get chilly 
later in the evening. 
 
I suggest that those members who did some of the 2020 Vision Project, bring along some of their 
work to share. Alternatively please bring along some reference material on the theme of HOLIDAY to 
get those create juices flowing. 
 
Membership Fees 
The fees for remainder of 2021 will be £10. As we recommence our meetings at Trimpley Village Hall 
we will need to pay for the hire of the hall. Although the membership fee is unlikely to cover it, I 
understand from the treasurer that any shortfall will be found from existing funds. 
 
St Georges Hall Exhibition 
The exhibition at St Georges Hall in Bewdley was put up on Monday 14th June. Thanks to everyone 
who stepped up and brought along their paintings. There is some really nice work, so if you can, do 
go along, have a coffee and enjoy the display. 
 
I look forward to seeing you this Thursday at Stourport basin, or if you cannot make it, at Trimpley 
Village Hall on 8th July. 
 
Kind regards, 
Karen H 


